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From: rush [rushhouse@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 9:11 AM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;

andydinniman@pasenate.com
Subject: Opposition to GCA's

Dear Representatives,

We are writing to express our opposition to the GCA's. We already have a comprehensive testing system in place that already
evaluates our student's proficiency in math, reading and science. Further testing is just an increased burden for the kids and takes
them away from their regular curriculum. We're also concerned that students with different learning styles will be penalized.

Sincerely,

Leanne and Daryn Rush
Tredyffrin Residents

5/27/2008
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